What to look out for at Pomona

Things may look a little different next time you visit the Pomona station
and pedestrian crossing. Please familiarise yourself with the new station
features below, and follow these simple rules to stay safe around the rail
network:

e pay attention to warning signs and signals

e never enter a pedestrian crossing if the red lights are flashing or solid, or
the alarms are sounding

e always look for additional trains and check the ‘Another Train Coming’
signal is not lit up before crossing

e tune out distractions when you are crossing - such as headphones and
mobile phones

e remember high voltage can jump, so keep well away from overhead
power lines.

Above: new pedestrian maze with height gauges, instructional signage
and connecting concrete path to Pomona station carpark and Station
Street.

Top right: upgraded pedestrian crossing with new signs and signals.
Bottom far right: stop and go pedestrian signal.

Bottom right: Another Train Coming’ signal - the first of its kind on the
Queensland Rail train network.

For more information, please call Queensland Rail's customer feedback team on 13 16 17 (business
hours) or email customerfeedback@qr.com.au
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New Pomona

pedestrian crossing
Monday 3 February 2020

The Pomona pedestrian crossing, just north of Pomona station, plays a
significant role in connecting the local community.

Following feedback received in 2017, Queensland Rail committed to
upgrading the crossing to suit community needs.

From Monday 3 February 2020, the upgraded pedestrian crossing will
become fully operational and include the following new features (see
images overleaf):

e a stop and go pedestrian signal

 a new flashing sign to alert pedestrians of another train coming, when
there is already a train within the station area

e a new pedestrian maze which caters for horse riders, mobility scooters
and cyclists

e signage to instruct horse and bicycle riders to dismount prior to crossing
and a height gauge to ensure rider safety

e a new concrete path which connects with Pomona station carpark and
Station Street

e lighting along the entire length of the new path
e fencing on both sides of the crossing.

For more information, please call Queensland Rail's customer feedback team on 13 16 17 (business
hours) or email customerfeedback@qr.com.au
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